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I would like to see an official inquiry into water theft. The current situation in the Murray 
Darling river basin, is absolutely atrocious. Massive cotton farms owned by multi national 
corporations, and millionaires, and politicians are greener than a steamed broccoli, while farmers 
and their properties, and rural communities, have water shortages, they have fish kills and 
elevated levels of blue green algae which are contributing to Motor Neurone Disease in some 
areas. 
 
All perpetrated by the (dis)honorable Giovanni Dominic (pork) Barilaro, and the Nationals, end 
this absolute injustice and atrocious water theft. 


